
 Kalpana No: GC 010/2016 dated 1st August 2016  BLESSINGS TO YOU IN THE NAME OF THE FATHER, THE SON AND THE HOLY SPIRIT, ONE TRIUNE GOD, FOR EVER AND EVER. AMEN!  To All Our Vicars, Assistant Vicars, Priests, Trustees, Secretaries and Faithful Members of Our Churches in the Diocese of Delhi.  Dearly Beloved,  As part of the activities of the year, the Delhi Unit of the Martha Mariam Samajam will be holding the Annual one-day Conference at the St. Thomas Orthodox Church, Sarita Vihar on Sunday 28th August, 2016 beginning at 10:30 a.m. H.G. Dr. Yuhanon Mar Thevodoros, Metropolitan of the Diocese of Kottarakara-Punalur will be leading the Conference.  All the members of the various parish units of the Martha Mariam Samajam are requested to take note of this and make every effort to participate in the Conference.  I would also like to inform you that a pilgrimage is being organized under the auspices of the Delhi Martha Mariam Samajam to the Holy Land from 14th – 25th November 2016. Interested members are requested to contact Fr. Thomas John Mavelil for further details.  May Almighty God bless you all! 

 Met. Dr. Youhanon Mar Demetrios    
 


